
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1521152372925
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 12:09:15 PM

5264-W

-----Original Message-----
From: Singleton, Marilyn
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 10:29 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Cc: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1521152372925

-----Original Message-----
From: Robinson, Kelly
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 10:13 AM
To: Osborne, Caleb; Singleton, Marilyn
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1521152372925

I will let you all respond.

Thank you.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 5:20 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1521152372925

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: rgcauley@ritternet.com
Name: Bob Cauley
Category:
Mailing Address:
City:
State:
Zip:
Phone Number:
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1521152372925
Date: 3/13/2018
Time: 9:20:55 PM

Questions Comments:

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MCWILLIAMSK
mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us


3/13/18 TO: AEDQ CC: Governor Asa Hutchinson FROM: Robert Cauley Land owner in Mount Judea, AR
Thank you AEDQ for not renewing the Permit for C&H hog farm.  I had to move my family out of the
area when they started spraying the toxic hog waste across  the road from where we lived. My wife has
a compromised immune system and my grandson who has some asthma immediately had some issues.
We didn’t experience economic prosperity from C&H in the area, in fact, I lost a lot of money on the
sale of my home and it took several years to sell. This hog-mill is less than 5 miles (with a major
tributary probably less  than 200ft.)  away, and up-hill from the Buffalo National River.  Also, the school
is down hill and down-wind from the C&H hogatory. I still own property, and am a tax-payer in Newton
County. My hope is that C&H will be shut-down.  I also hope no more of these hog farms will be
permitted.  If the great State of Arkansas must permit these places for the “economic prosperity,”
please put them in the delta on the banks of the Mississippi.    Thank you for your time and
consideration,  Sincerely, Bob Cauley Mt. Judea


